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Penguin Class Newsletter

Messages

This week, Year 3 took part in a Road Safety workshop focused on being safe pedestrians. We talked
about staying alert near roads, choosing safe places to cross, and ways to keep ourselves visible,
especially as evenings get darker.

We also held our School Council elections. After a fair class vote, Sonny and Lily were chosen to represent
our class for this year. Congratulations to them, and well done to everyone who took part!

English

This week, we finished Leon and the Place Between and have started our new text, The First Drawing.
We explored what life might have been like in the Stone Age and compared it to life today, using
fronted adverbials to show time in our sentences. The children’s storybooks look brilliant, with such
care and imagination on every page!

Maths

Children have been working so hard on addition using different methods: counting forwards, using
number lines, and setting out column addition. We’ve begun adding 1s, 10s, and 100s to three-digit
numbers and have now started to look at subtracting 1s, 10s, and 100s.

Science

We continued our Rocks topic, discovering that rocks can change over time. We’ve been investigating
their properties and classifying different types based on what we observe.

PSHE

In Being Me in My World, we discussed why rules matter and the importance of following them to keep
everyone safe and happy.

News

Academic Excellence

Well done to the following children who have been our ‘Workers of the Week’ in recent weeks:
e Week 4: Jacob and Nancy
e Week 5: Emma and Nevaeh

PE

Children can attend school in full Whiston Willis PE kits on Monday and Wednesday

Reminder
At Whiston Willis, we are promoting healthy eating. Please send healthy snacks for break and lunch, for
example, fruit, veg sticks or wholegrain options. Thank you for your support.

To see all our latest learning and for school updates, please follow @MissArmstrongWW
and @WhistonWillis1 on X (Twitter).

Thank you for your continued support

Miss Armstrong







